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Cattle Sale 

We had a short run today but the market seemed to have found a bottom. 

Time will tell! Everyone has an opinion as to why the market broke. Some say that 

it’s the dry weather, others blame the imports, but the bottom line is: WE’RE NOT 

SELLING ENOUGH BEEF. Another problem was our markets were out of line with 

each other. Feeder cattle were selling way too high and the fat cattle were selling 

too cheap. Cattle coming out of the feedlot today are losing $450-$500 per head. 

Those boys can’t stand that very long. At some point our markets will adjust 

themselves and we will start a new cattle cycle. I hope it’s sooner than later. 

Remember our Roping Cattle Sale October 9th & 10th. Cows, Bulls, & any 

Roped Cattle will sell Friday @ 1:00 PM & 100% Fresh, Never Been Roped 

Potentials & Ropers will sell Saturday starting at 11:00 AM. If you have cattle to 

sell, give us a call! We will help you pen, sort and haul your cattle.  

 


